KERR-MCGZE CORPORATION 7/— e

RERR McGEL BUILDING + ORLAMOMA CITY ORLAMOMA 73102 -

July 19, 1968 Beidicn i e oo

Mr. L. D. Low

Director, Division of Compliance
U. S. Atomic Energy Commission
Washington, D. C. 20545

Reference: Letter, 7/8/68, Wuller to Low; subject: report
of excessive airborne concentrations

Dear Mr. Low:

Please replace tie Appendix A to the reference letter with the
attached Appendix A (revised 7/17/68). This change is necessary
because a wrong name was inadvertently taken from our operating
shift schedule and reported as >ne of the potentially exposed

employees. We regret any inconvenience this change may cause
you.

Very truly yours,

KERR-McGEE CORPORATION

L ,
G. E. Wuller

Nuclear Division - Staff Engineer
Licensing and Regulation

GEW:c
Attachment

€c: Mr. Boyce H. Grier, Director
Region III, Division of Compliance
U. §. Atomic Energy Commission
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Letter
Wuller to Low
July 8, 1968

Appendix A (Revised 7/17/68)

Employee ldentification

Report Symbol Name
A
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